
 

 
 
 
 
            

Emma Flanagan,  
Cairn Homes PLC,  
45 Mespil Road,  
Dublin D04 W2F1 
  
13th June 2024 
 
Re: T2 Seven Mills, Clonburris – Planning Ref. SDZ22A/0018        
                
Dear Emma,  
 
We refer to grant of planning permission reference SDZ22A/0018, Condition 15 (extracted below). We note 
while Condition 15 does not specifically request a compliance submission from the applicant, we wish to submit 
compliance to formally agree proposals with the SDCC Drainage Department and respond as follows to each of 
the points raised.  
 

 
 
BMCE Responses:  

• 15(a): We advise that BMCE have been liaising with Uisce Eireann and confirm that email 
correspondence received 12/06/24 (see Annex 1 below) confirms that a Connection Offer is about to 
be issued by Uisce Eireann. The water supply and drainage works will be carried out in accordance with 
their requirements. 
 

• 15(b): Please refer to BMCE drawings CLB-T2-94-SW-ZZZ-DR-BMH-CE-11200 rev.C8, CLB-T2-94-SW-ZZZ-
DR-BMH-CE-11201 Rev.C8 and CLB-T2-94-SW-ZZZ-DR-BMH-CE-12410 Rev.C2 which accompany this 
submission. We note that the plans indicate the foul and surface water systems are completely 
separate. We also refer to drawing 12410 Rev.C2 Detail G which indicates precast manhole chambers 
with minimum 150mm surround.  
 

• 15(c): We refer to the design submitted at planning stage and advise the design complies with the 
requirements of the GDSDS.     

    
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
______________________ 
Stephen O’Connor 
Director, Chartered Engineer 
for Barrett Mahony Consulting Engineers 
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